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Bisera, Leikha

Subject: FW: Support for Markham tennis bubble

 

From: Christian A Schneider  
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 1:03 PM 
To: Kitteringham, Kimberley  
Subject: FW: Support for Markham tennis bubble 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on 
any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good morning! 
I fully support the tennis bubble at Markham tennis club 
Thank you, 
Christian Schneider 
Markham resident 

 
 
 
Christian A. Schneider 
 


